
Update On Hayti Re-Opening 

 

Hayti Heritage Center leadership has continued to assess the impact of COVID-19, particularly 

in North Carolina and the Durham region. 

The health and safety of our staff and patrons are our primary concern as we develop a plan for 

reopening. Our initial focus will be on resuming Hayti’s programs, including rescheduling those 

events that were postponed, gradually and responsibly. 

Therefore, until further notice, we will not accept new facility rental applications for programs 

and events for the remainder of this year. We will provide period updates to keep you informed.  

Thank you for your understanding, and for your continued support.  Our thoughts and prayers 

are with our communities, our nation, and our world. 

Angela Lee, Executive Director 

May 13, 2020 

 


